
St Osyth  
Boundary revision following public consultation 

As part of this review, the Conservation Area boundary was revised to reflect changing 
methodologies of good practice and provide a robust boundary which includes the 
important aspects of St Osyth’s unique built environment and landscape. 

Following feedback from the public consultation event, a further boundary change was 
highlighted and has been reviewed by the Place Services team. A description and 
rationale for the change is outlined below: 

Discussion 
Excluding the creek from the conservation area boundary can support in more effective 
management on the historic built environment. It may prevent potential conflict 
between conservation goals and the need for water management and preserve the 
unique characteristics of natural waterways while ensuring the area of St Osyth’s 
architectural and historic significance is robustly defined. The St Osyth Creek is also 
already partly reduced, and referred to within the setting assessment of the document 
(page 57). 

Proposed Change 
It is proposed that the Creek is further reduced from the Conservation Area boundary. 
The following text has been added to the document to highlight the proposed reduction:  

The creek has also been reduced, to ensure the boundary more tightly reflects historic 
and architectural interest of the conservation area and support in more effective 
management of the area.  

 
Figure 1 boundary revision 2025, shown by highlighted section on the map 
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